
Sabbath School
9.45am

Welcome

 SDAH 341 To God Be the Glory, Graham Alcock

Prayer Pauline Alcock

Mission Story Graham and Pauline

Praise in Music Elmon Sutanto

Fathers' Day Poem Fineas Ivan

Lesson Study Jesus' Last Days

Mission Offering Emerson Garcia

Hymn NAH 84 There's a Song in the Air, David Garcia

Closing Prayer Santiago Garcia

Parallel Service
11am in the Cedar-sycamore Room

Sermon I Believe I Can Fly,  Geert Tap
Scripture Reading Psalm 91:1-7
Praise Leader Charlotte Fidelia

Coordinator Matt Marshall

Announcements
The Family Ministries Prayer Basket is held by the  Sheehy 
family.  “We thank you for keeping us in your prayers. We 
have  been blessed  by  the  presence  of  God and  the 
knowledge that He has only our best interests in His heart. 
We claim the promise of Jeremiah 17:7-8.”

Adina Farrant wishes to thank the church for the flowers 
last week. “It is encouraging to be remembered, and we 
would welcome visitors to call any afternoon.”

Prayer Corner Let us pray for the  bereaved in our church, 
and for those affected by the events in Orlando this week.  

Florence Allen  and family  request  your  prayers  as  they 
prepare for the marriage of Faith and Joseph on 26 June. 
They wish to thank everyone for their support.

If  you  wish  to  contact  the  ministerial  team please  email 
beatrice@stanboroughpark.org in  the  first  instance.  Your 
email will be dealt with as soon as possible.

Help yourself to the magazines and booklets on the table in 
the north porch to give away to your friends and neighbours.

Summer Stanborough News Please help us to deliver the 
remaining bundles to homes on the maps attached. 

If  you  use  tithe  envelopes to  return  your  tithes  and 
offerings, please collect your receipt and new envelope 
from the desk in the concourse after the service today.

The  Sale  last  Sunday raised  £1056  for  the  Church 
Development  Fund.  Thanks  to  everyone  who  helped: 
preparing, manning stalls, and packing away.

Overview  of  the  Sabbath  School  lessons for  the  new 
quarter will be presented from the desk on 2 July. 

The Sabbath School lesson study will be presented from 
the desk throughout the month of August.

The Welfare Department is in need of non-perishable food 
items: tins, pasta, jam, biscuits, etc.

Messy Church is back today with the story of Daniel.  For 
those families  who have booked, registration begins  at 
3.45pm  for  a  prompt  4pm  start.  We  look  forward  to 
seeing you this afternoon!

Revelation  Bible  Study  today from  3.30-4.30pm  in  the 
Maple Room. This is the last meeting until September. 

The Singing Group today will be going to The Chase Care 
Home, 4 Printers Avenue, WD18 7QR  at 3.30pm, and to 
Joyce Whilding, 18 Crown Rise, at about 4.30pm.

Watford Peace Hospice Kirra Moser and her colleagues are 
abseiling down the tallest  building in  Watford  today to 
fundraise for the Peace Hospice. Please sponsor them at 
https://mydonate.bt.com/fundraisers/peaceabseil 

Men's Cycling Life Group All  ages welcome to  our next 
event  tomorrow, Sunday, 19 June.  Meet in front of  the 
church  to  set  off  at  10am  sharp.  See  Arto  or  write  to 
lifegroups@stanboroughpark.org

Senior  Club  meets  this  Monday,  20  June,  2-4pm.  Our 
guest speaker is Mark Davis, whose subject is “My Spoon 
Collection”. All eligible members are warmly welcome.

Tuesday Study Group meets  in the Maple Room, 10.30-
11.30am. Topic: The book of Acts.

Welcome/Connect Team committee meets this Wednesday, 
22 June at 8pm in the Maple Room

The Soup Run departs for London on Friday  24 June at 
8.30pm,  led by  Pat Walton, with driver Les Dean. If you 
wish to go on the Soup Run,  please contact Pat. 

Sabbath 25 June: Let's CONNECT  throughout the day in 
worship  –  Pastor  Jacques  is  the  speaker  in  the  family 
service, and a visiting group from Grantham will lead out 
in  the  Parallel  Service;  over  lunch  –  bring  your  friends, 
family  and  picnic  to  eat  on  the  Park;  and  through 
spending time together as a church family. Provision will 
be made in case of inclement weather. See Pat, Alix or a 
member of the Connect team for more details.

Sunday Teatime Concert 26 June at  3pm  Enjoy Sunday 
afternoon with Beethoven and Schumann. Come along 
with friends and family for wonderful music, tea and cakes!

Charity Football Tournament 26 June. If you would like to 
take part or support, please see Jared de Bruyn. 

Family Ministries Potluck Lunch 2 July in the Cedar-Sycamore 
Room – a wonderful opportunity to eat and fellowship together.

There will be no Fellowship Lunch on 2 July.

Adventist  Family  Resources  Expo 3  July,  Newbold 
College.  A range of  Adventist  ministries  and businesses 
and free seminars by Adventist speakers. Details and free 
tickets: www.Newbold.ac.uk/centre-Christian-leadership

“The  Lord's  Prayer”  Saturday  9  July  at  7.30pm The 
Stanborough  Park  Choir  and  Orchestra  invite  you  to 
come and be inspired at this Evensong concert. Put the 
date in your diary now.

New Church Officers – First Reading Following on from 
the  mandate  voted  by  the  church  at  the  end  of 
December 2015, the Interim Nominating Committee, 
appointed by the Church Board, recommends to the 
church  the  following  persons  to  serve  in  the 
respective offices from 1 July 2016 until  the end of 
2017:

Local  Church  Treasury  Team Head  Treasurer: 
Wederley  Aguiar;  Deputy  Head  Treasurer:  Pam 
Robertson;  Stanborough  Centre  Treasurer:  Philip 
Anderson;  Bankers:  Dennis  Johnson,  Octavian 
Piciorang;  Cashiers:  Octavian  Piciorang,  Clinton 
Quarshie, Las Shields.

Conference  Funds  Treasury  Team Head  Treasurer: 
Maritza  Sabatier;  Deputy  Head  Treasurer:  Peter 
Walton; Cashiers: Carolyn Bellamy, Pam Robertson.

https://mydonate.bt.com/fundraisers/peaceabseil
mailto:beatrice@stanboroughpark.org
mailto:lifegroups@stanboroughpark.org
http://www.Newbold.ac.uk/centre-Christian-leadership


11 am Worship Service

Introit Holy Holy Holy

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship NAH 66 verses 1 & 5
When morning gilds the skies, my heart awaking cries,

“May Jesus Christ be praised!”
Alike at work and prayer, to Jesus I repair,

“May Jesus Christ be praised!”

Let earth's wide ocean round, in joyful notes resound,
“May Jesus Christ be praised!”

Let air, and sea, and sky, from depth to height, reply,
“May Jesus Christ be praised!”

Invocation Etienne Guenin

Meditation Psalm 63:1-5 NIV

Hymn NAH 459 Love Divine

Tithes and Offerings

Child Dedication

Children's Time Pastor Jacques

Pound in the Pot

Family Prayer John Herteliu

Scripture Reading Luke 6:12-16, Pastor Roy Burgess

Praise in Music Fairest Lord Jesus
Piano Duet: Jiae Ahn and Minyoung Bae

Sermon Recycled for the Kingdom
Pastor Jacques Venter

Hymn NAH 699 I Am Thine O Lord

Benediction

Reflection in Silent Meditation

Postlude

Contacts
Pastor Jacques Venter

jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Pastor Geert Tap
gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942

Pastor Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

PA to the Ministerial Team – Beatrice Dan
beatrice@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain..

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

www.stanboroughchurch.org
facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch

twitter.com/stanboroughpc
01923 894 664

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

Sunset Times
Today:  9:21pm   Next Friday: 9:22pm

18 June 2016

Welcome to
Stanborough Park Church

I will praise you, Lord, among the nations; 
I will sing of you among the peoples.

For great is your love, higher than the heavens;
your faithfulness reaches to the skies.

Be exalted, O God, above the heavens;
let your glory be over all the earth.

Psalm 108:3-5

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church

Stanborough Park 
609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL

Youth Notes
Social next Saturday evening, 7-10pm at SPC. Hope 
to see you there! 

Help required We are blessed with  a great group of 
teenagers  and working with them is  a lot of fun. The 
Youth Committee desperately needs more helpers to 
run youth activities. If you love get involved and have 
a laugh,  please contact Naomi or  Pastor  Geert  as 
soon as possible.

mailto:bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org
http://twitter.com/stanboroughpc
http://facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch

